
Welcome Letter from the Headmaster

March 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

A very warm welcome to the Wallington County Grammar School family! You must be
extremely proud of your son for embodying our motto so successfully: Per Ardua Ad Summa,
Through Difficulties to the Heights. He has very much reached those heights by joining such a
successful school and I would like to offer my personal congratulations for the huge
achievement that this represents.

Be assured that our family atmosphere and total commitment to pastoral care will see him
settle in very quickly and will help guide him through the many social challenges that come
with starting at a new secondary school. In return, I thank you for your full commitment to
his and the school’s success by supporting him academically as well as encouraging his
commitment to sport, drama, music and all other aspects of school life.

I look forward to meeting you in person and discussing the school and ways you can help
support us further.

Yours faithfully

Mr Jamie Bean
Headmaster
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